
1300 I Street, NW, Suite 500 West 
Washington, DC  20005 

Edwin Reese 
Analyst Govt Relations 
State & Local Government Affairs 
(202) 515-2592
edwin.reese@verizon.com

June 28, 2022 

Transmittal No. 22-01(2nd Correction) 

VIA Electronic Filing  

Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501 

Re: Verizon Access Transmission Services: Tariff No. 2 
2nd Corrective Filing - Docket No:  TC22-014 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen, 

Please find attached an original of corrections to MCImetro Access Transmission 
Services LLC d/b/a Verizon Access Transmission Services’ (“Verizon Access”) Transmittal No. 
22-01 issued on June 9, 2022.  Verizon Access respectfully requests that the proposed correction 
maintain the scheduled effective date of July 1, 2022.

Pursuant to conversations with the Commission’s staff, please find attached 7th Revised 
Page No. 67.  We ask that this page replace the respective page issued on June 24, 2022, under 
Transmittal No. 22-01(Correction). 

If you have any questions in this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at either 
(202) 515-2592 or edwin.reese@verizon.com.

Respectfully submitted, 

Edwin Reese 

Enclosure 
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